
March	18,	2024	

David	Brooks	
Rotary	District	5340
5052	Clairemont	Dr	Unit	178651
San	Diego,	CA	92117-2709	

Dear	Friends,	

Please	accept	our	deepest	sympathy	on	the	passing	of	Chuck	Pretto.	We	are	holding	you	and	all	those	who	mourn
Chuck's	loss	close	to	our	hearts.	

Thank	you	for	the	very	generous	Rotary	District	5340	support	of	this	year's	NAMIWalks	San	Diego	&	Imperial
Counties	and	the	Rotary	District	5340	NAMIWalks	Team.	The	Tribute	gift	made	on	February	28,	2024	in	memory	of
Chuck	Pretto	for	this	grassroots	community	awareness	and	fundraising	special	event	has	such	a	positive	impact	on
our	work	and	our	community.	A	letter	acknowledging	this	Tribute	gift	will	be	sent	to	Chuck's	widow	Kimberly	Pretto.	

NAMI	SD/IC	believes	no	one	should	have	to	take	the	journey	of	mental	illness	alone.	This	donation	helps	us	to
support	people	with	mental	health	challenges	and	their	families,	to	educate	people	with	mental	illness,	their	families,
and	the	community	with	the	goal	of	reducing	the	stigma,	and	to	advocate	for	more	research	and	an	improved	system
of	mental	health	services	in	our	community.	This	contribution	changes	lives	for	the	better.

To	learn	more	about	NAMI	San	Diego	&	Imperial	Counties,	and	the	programs	this	gift	supports,	please	visit
www.namisandiego.org	or	call	NAMI	SD/IC	Chief	Development	Officer	Rick	Ochocki	at	(858)	800-4165.	

Sincerely,

Cathryn	Nacario,	RN,	MHA
Chief	Executive	Officer
NAMI	San	Diego	&	Imperial	Counties	

OFFICIAL	RECEIPT

NAMI	San	Diego	is	an	exempt	organization	as	described	in	Section	501(c)(3)	of	the	Internal
Revenue	Code	-	Tax	ID	#	33-0122462

Organization’s	Name:	NAMI	San	Diego
Donation	ID:	54378587
Donor	Name:	Rotary	District	5340
Amount	Received:	$3,000.00,	check	#	838114828
Date	Received:	February	28,	2024	
No	goods	or	services	were	received	in	exchange	for	this	gift.
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